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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Milk for Nursery children Spring Term 2024 

 

If you would like your child to receive free milk during the spring term in Nursery, please fill in the slip and 

return to school by Friday 1 December. We need to give the correct amount that we are ordering to the dairy. 

If you do not return the slip by this date, milk will not be ordered for your child.  

 

There is a European Community regulation that states we have to inform parents that the mid-morning milk 

is provided at reduced prices as a result of European Community subsidy and that milk is good for you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Maria Green 

Headteacher  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Please return to school by Friday 1 December 

 

Nursery Milk Spring Term 2024 

 

Name of Child…………………………………………………. 

 

I would like my child to receive free milk at Nursery during the spring term 2024. 

 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………..Dated……………………….. 
 

http://www.young-enterprise.org.uk/pub/home.do

